Student Administrative Council

	Meeting #5

Wednesday, December 3, 2014

MINUTES 

Present								Observers
Imrana Ahmed						Paul Masse
[bookmark: _GoBack]Zachary Benayon 						John b. Young				
Jessica Brook						
Alan Bushell – Left at 5:45 p.m.
Jeffrie Castro
Darian Driese 
Keir Jack
Joey Lippett
Taylor Lodge
Cheriss Marson
Becca McCarron
Nick McMurray
Maria Nikides
Justin Parent
Anthony Sawyers
Matt Stewart
Amy VanEs
Matthew Ward
The meeting was called to order at 5:35 p.m. with Matt Stewart as chairperson and Emma Zekveld as secretary. 
SAC Election
Justin Parent, from the Aircraft Maintenance Program, spoke to the Board about why he would be a good SAC Rep for the School of Transportation Technology. Justin hopes to reach out more to students at Y Building. 
A vote was taken and Justin was voted in as SAC Representative for the School of Transportation Technology.
5.1       It was:
MOVED by Nick McMurray, SECONDED by Becca McCarron and CARRIED to approve Justin Parent as the SAC Rep for the School of Transportation Technology. 

Approval of Agenda
5.2       It was:
MOVED by Becca McCarron, SECONDED by Joey Lippett and CARRIED to approve the agenda. 
Approval of Minutes #4
5.3       It was:
MOVED by Jessica Brook, SECONDED by Amy Van Es and CARRIED to approve the Minutes from Meeting #4, with the requested amendment.
President’s Report – Matt Stewart
Matt thanked the Board for their input and leadership throughout the first half of the academic year.  Matt encouraged the Board to continue their hard work in New Year.
Matt reported that over the past couple of weeks the FSU has been trying to promote the FSU/CSA Leadership Scholarship throughout Fanshawe. Matt requested that the Executives strongly encourage students to apply to the scholarship.  
The London Cares Food Drive was held last week Friday and Matt was able to attend. Matt enjoyed the kick-off event and was happy to represent the FSU. 
The Chill Lounge went well and Matt was happy to see the Executive’s and SAC Representatives help with the event. 
Reports
Matt tabled the reports to be accepted at the next meeting (see attached).

CSA Update
Matt asked the SAC Reps to add the CSA logo to their email signatures.

New Business
No new business was brought to the table.                      
Next Meeting
TBA
Adjournment
5.7	It was:
MOVED by Taylor Lodge, SECONDED by Keir Jack and CARRIED to adjourn the meeting.

